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REPORT OF LEAD MEMBERS FOR

Development Services
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TO THE Cabinet

ON 3rd April 2001

___________________________________________________________________________

TITLE:  PLANNING & TRANSPORTATION REGULATORY PANEL: 

 

A REVIEW

___________________________________________________________________________

RECOMMENDATIONS: That the Cabinet give consideration to the adoption of the

                   proposals set out in the report.

______________________________________________________________________     

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: The Planning and Transportation Panel has been in operation for some 14 months.  It has operated successfully, but there are a number of concerns which need to be addressed regarding: increasing Panel Members awareness of developing planning policy; the size of the Panel; Panel membership; and the outcome of the District Audit’s study into “Probity in Planning” published in November 2000.
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BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS 
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CONTACT OFFICERS: C. Findley
 ___________________________________________________________________________

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S) : All

_________________________________________________________________________________________

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:


                                                                                                                                                                                                                

DETAILS : District Audit Study into “Probity in Planning”: published November 2000
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